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January 23, 2006








Dear Democratic Party State Committee member: 





On behalf of more than sixty thousand nurses, home care workers, child care workers, janitors, and other working families across the state, we are writing to urge you to support Dwight Pelz for Democratic Party chair. 





As a community organizer, labor organizer, State Senator, and County Councilmember, Dwight Pelz has a consistent track record of fighting for progressive social change. 





We have been particularly impressed with Dwight’s clear commitment to progressive tax reform in our state, which has the most regressive tax system in the country. From the mid-70s when Dwight led the campaign to eliminate the sales tax on food, to his strong opposition to Tim Eyman’s anti-tax measures of the last decade, Dwight has stood consistently on the side of tax fairness and has fought to ensure we have the revenue we need to fund essential public services like education and health care. 





SEIU members have been among the most active volunteers supporting Democratic candidates up and down the ballot. However, our members have also watched in dismay as some Democratic elected officials have taken our support at election time and then voted against the interests of working families once in office. 





Our members need a Democratic Party that will aggressively stand up for working families and fight for social and economic justice. We believe that Dwight Pelz is committed to that vision and is the best choice to lead the state Democratic Party forward.





We urge you to support Dwight Pelz for Democratic Party chair, and we look forward to working with you to continue to elect progressive candidates in Washington State.








Sincerely,


�


Dustin N. Frederick


Chair


Board of Directors


SEIU Washington State Council











